
 

 

May 23, 2024 

Tulum Airport receives first direct flight from 

Los Angeles with United Airlines 

The United Airlines inaugural flight #1753 from Los 

Angeles (LAX) to Tulum (TQO) is scheduled to arrive at 

16:44 p.m. this Thursday, May 23, departing from Los 

Angeles International Airport to the Tulum International 

Airport in the Mexican Caribbean. 

 

Tulum Welcomes You! To The “Jungle” Airport 

 


